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MONARCH CEO TO OUTLINE VIEW ON BREXIT AT AVIATON CLUB UK 

 
Andrew Swaffield, CEO of leading independent airline group, Monarch, is the latest airline head to speak at the 

Aviation Club of the UK.  

 

At a luncheon on Thursday 28 April, Mr Swaffield is expected to outline the airline group’s views on ‘Brexit’ and 

discuss the turnaround of Monarch which was purchased by investment group Greybull Capital from the Globus 

Travel Group in 2014. The event is to be held at the Institute of Directors in Pall Mall, London. 

 

Jane Johnston, chairman of the Aviation Club said: “Monarch has been in business for nearly 50 years and exemplifies 

the importance of adapting to meet changing demands. Our members and their guests will be looking forward to 

hearing what Andrew has to say about the airline’s future, whether or not we remain in the European Union.” 

 

Monarch is a leading UK independent airline group which includes a scheduled airline, in-house tour operator and 

an award-winning engineering division.  Flying from five UK bases - London Gatwick, Birmingham, Manchester, 

Leeds-Bradford and Luton where it is headquartered; the airline offers 7 million sector seats to leisure destinations. 

 
-ends- 

 
Notes to Editors: 
The Aviation Club, which was founded 26 years ago, aims to provide a forum for its 500 members to discuss, 
promote and develop all aspects of civil aviation. More information and membership details for the club can be 
found at www.aviationclub.org.uk 
 
For further information please contact: Kate Gay on +44 (0) 7464 700 203 or Philippa Ewart on  
+44 (0) 7730 817 825  email: philippa@aviationclub.org.uk 
 

http://www.aviationclub.org.uk/

